
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

Salary Range: £44,579 - £50,706 

Grade: Level 4 Zone 1 

Location: 5 Pancras Square 

 

 

Adults Social 
Worker 

www.camdenjobs.co.uk 

JOB PROFILE 



 

  About the role 

We are looking for someone to provide a flexible resource in ASC 
Neighbourhoods division to ensure all requests for advice and assistance 
that come into the team can be dealt with promptly and efficiently; to provide 
extra assistance to social workers in those cases that require it. 
 
To assist vulnerable adults to be protected and safeguarded and are 
effectively managing their own risks and capacity. You will respond to 
customer’s needs without delay, identifying and working to tackle obstacles 
as they arise and undertake interviews, Mental Capacity Act assessments, 
observations and gather information from adults, informal networks and other 
agencies to analyse summarise and evaluate the information to provide a 
holistic assessment of needs, balancing risk and protective factors. 
 
To work in an integrated setting with other parts of the organisation and with 
third party sectors. 
 

You must have a thorough understanding of current legislation and how it 
applies to the work of the profession including understanding the prevailing 
needs, whilst to always promote the best interests of service users and 
carers.   
 
You must be able to assess a situation, determine its nature and severity and 
take the requisite action based on knowledge and experience. 
 
You must have a thorough understanding of current legislation and how it 
applies to the work of the profession including understanding the prevailing 
needs, whilst to always promote the best interests of service users and 
carers.   
 
The post holder must be able to assess a situation, determine its nature and 
severity and take the requisite action based on knowledge and experience. 
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Other important stuff… 
Work Environment: 
 
You will be based within a modern office building located in Kings Cross or in 
our hospital in Euston Road. There are also other sites within Camden, which 
you can use to work from depending on convenience when visiting in the 
community.  
 
The role can be done on a hybrid basis. It is expected that staff spend on 
average three days week in Camden.    
 
People Management Responsibilities: 
 
None 
 
Relationships: 
 
You will be required to liaise with various teams and services both internally 
and externally, negotiating and influencing outcomes. When developing and 
reviewing care/protection plans this will include engaging and involving users 
and carers in these reviews and liaising with other workers and agencies as 
appropriate. 

 

For the Rebellious 
www.camdenjobs.co.uk 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Who we are 

For the Rebellious 
www.camdenjobs.co.uk 

Diversity & Inclusion 

At Camden, we value and celebrate difference and encourage diversity in all 
respects. Our diverse workforce ensures we represent our communities to the 
best of our ability and enables us to make better decisions. Because of this, we 
particularly welcome applications from Black, Asian and those of other non-
white ethnicities, those who identify as LGBT+, neurodiverse and disabled 
people. 

Agile working 

At Camden we view work as an activity, not a place. We focus on performance, 
not presenteeism. We create trusting relationships, we embrace innovation 
rather than bureaucracy and we value people. Collaboration is the Camden way, 
silo working isn’t.  

Asking for Adjustments  

Camden is committed to making our recruitment practices as accessible as 
possible for everyone. This includes making adjustments or changes for disabled 
people, neurodiverse people or people with long-term health conditions. If you 
would like us to do anything differently during the application, interview or 
assessment process, including providing information in an alternative format, 
please contact us on 020 7974 6655, at resourcing@camden.gov.uk 

 

mailto:resourcing@camden.gov.uk

